
Telford  College  celebrates
Black History Month

Black History Month takes place annually in October in the
UK and aims to promote knowledge of the Black history,

cultural  and  heritage;  disseminate  information  on  positive
Black  contributions  to  British  Society  and  heighten  the
confidence and awareness of Black people to their cultural
heritage.

Edinburgh’s Telford College takes pride its inclusive approach
to equality and diversity and celebrates and respects the rich
and diverse mix in our learning community. The College is
committed to the promotion of equal opportunities and race
equality  in  all  areas  of  activities  and  in  creating  an
environment in which cultural diversity and the contributions
of all staff and students are recognised and valued.

More information on what they are doing can be found here.
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